
 

For Local 8 Members at Metropolitan Development Council 

April 14, 2021 

Tentative Agreement Ratified 
The bargaining unit overwhelmingly approved the Tentative Agreement reached with MDC.   

A big THANK YOU to Doris Tucker, Elaine Tuisila and Leslie Liddle, Union Representative, for 

bargaining such a good agreement! 

The next step is to get the final agreement signed so that back pay and new wages can be 

implemented.   

Watch this space for more news! 

Questions? Contact Leslie Liddle, Union Representative at 360-701-6615 

or Leslie@opeiu8.org. 
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